
3-6th Grade Girls Basketball 

Barnesville Girls Basketball will be offering a 3rd-6th grade girls basketball program 2024-25. 

The first half of the season will be practices and possible scrimmages with area schools. The 

second half of the season will be practices and area tournaments.  

 

Registration deadline is Wednesday,November 6 at 4:00 p.m. Register and pay at: 

https://barnesville.revtrak.net/ It will be listed as FYY24-25 Basketball 3-6 Girls on the RevTrak 

Registration program. If you have any questions, comments, or ideas, please email Bill 

Gottenborg: bgottenborg@barnesville.k12.mn.us  

 

Practice time: Schedule practice times with Mr. Aaron Schindler. (November - February 

Starting Monday, November 11, Varsity Head Coach Bill Gottenborg will coach grades 3-6 

skills academy on Mondays at 6:30-8:00 p.m in the BSA for 45 minutes, this will be followed by 

the coaches having a 45 minute practice with their teams.  Schedule practice times with Mr. 

Aaron Schindler (Nov.-Feb.) 

 

Fee: There is a $10 for the skills academy payable to Barnesville Community Ed.  

 

Coaches Meeting: Coach Gottenborg will meet with all interested elementary girls 

basketball  volunteer coaches Grades 3-6 at 6:00 p.m. on November 11 in the BSA before 

the  first practice.  

  

Bring:  If you have your own basketball and water bottle, please bring it to practice along with 

labeled water bottle, and reversible jersey.  

 

Season: November 11  to February 24 (approx). Practices and possible scrimmages before 

Christmas. Practices and Tournaments after Christmas. Players are encouraged to bring their 

own basketball if possible. Wear appropriate gym shoes and a reversible jersey if you have 

one.      

 

What:  Learning the game of basketball in a fun encouraging environment: fundamental skills, 

offense and defensive concepts, teamwork, etc.  

 

Cost: Tournament entry fees (split amongst players when we know how many players participate 

in the league and/or tournaments; the exact amount will be communicated as we register for 

league and tournaments). If a player is in need of tuition assistance, please contact me. There will 

be a cost for a reversible jersey as well.  

 

Coaches: If you are interested in volunteer coaching, please indicate this on the RevTrak 

registration form.  

 

Team: The goal is to have 11 or less players per team depending on enrollment. Coaches should 

assure as equal playing time as possible.  
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